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Character Word Of Month:
PERSEVERANCE

NASA HUNCH STUDENTS VISIT HOUSTON, TX

These DCHS NASA HUNCH students recently traveled to Houston, TX, and had a fantastic trip.
While they were there on "school business," the students also made memories by having some
fun. They experienced a personalized tour of Building 9 (where all of the astronauts go for
flight simulations), toured the Space & Rocket Center, the Saturn V building, had a great
conversation with Astronaut Victor Glover, and participated in several other excursions.
Pictured above left to right are Brietta Watson, Alleigh Daniels, Gracie Angle, NASA Astronaut
Victor Glover, Brooklyn Konrad, Jack Dupree, Tanner Kunkel, and Ms. Shenea Hill.

DCHS PROM 2023 WAS A SUCCESS
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The DCHS Prom 2023 was held on Saturday, April 29th at Coal City Bluff and the weather was
perfect for this spectacular event. DCHS Principal, Mr. Brent Cooper would like to thank the
Prom Committee for putting together such an organized event. Mr. Cooper would also like to
thank the DCHS students for making the 2023 Prom a success!

DCHS STOCK MARKET TEAM RECOGNIZED

These three students from Dade County High School were part of a stock market team that
was recognized as a Congressional District Winner for 2023. They have been invited to attend
the awards luncheon in Atlanta, GA. Pictured above are Braden Hurst, Javie Mayo, and Breckin
Lewis. CONGRATULATIONS to these three students on their achievement!

https://www.coalcitybluff.com/


ONLY A FEW DAYS LEFT TO ORDER VIDALIA ONIONS

The annual DCHS Vidalia Onion Fundraiser has been extended 1 additional week. Friday, May
5th will be the last day to place an order. If you are interested in ordering some sweet, Vidalia
Onions, please contact Dade County High School at 706-657-7517. All proceeds will benefit the
Dade County Lady Wolverines basketball team.



Be sure to check out DC Connect, a two-way communication tool so that you can let us know
how we are doing! If you want to leave a compliment for a staff member, provide us with a
suggestion, or if you have a question, you may do so by filling out the electronic form HERE.
Someone from our TEAM will get back to you!

DADE COUNTY SCHOOLS 2022 ANNUAL REPORT

Be sure to check out Dade County Schools 2022 Annual Report. The Annual Report is aligned
with our strategic plan and highlights the achievements of our students, staff, and the Dade
County Governance Team. Dade County Schools would like to extend a special thanks to our
sponsors and our community stakeholders for their continued support. In addition, DCS extends
a special "shout-out" to Ms. Kristin Barrett, our DCS Social Worker, for developing the annual
report. Ms. Barrett's graphic art skills are amazing.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
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For up-to-date events, please be sure to check the district calendar as scheduled events may
change or new events may be added. Click HERE to view the event calendar.

The Dade County Board of Education will hold its regularly scheduled monthly meeting Monday,
May 22, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Dade County Board of Education
building located at 52 Tradition Lane Trenton, GA. 30752. For a listing of the Dade County
Board of Education's monthly meetings, please click HERE.
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